Have your say on the strategy for SEN provision in Norfolk!

Further to our recent correspondence and Ml 93/06
(http://www.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/cadmin/misheet/display04.asp?1D=433) regarding
the consultation on the SEN strategy for Norfolk. So far, we have received a
large number of responses from parents and colleagues within the voluntary and
community sector, but we need to hear what you think about our proposals to
develop SEN provision across Norfolk. Therefore, next week we will be posting
out 2 hard copies of the consultation document along with a DVD which outlines
the proposals. Please encourage your colleagues to respond to the consultation,
if you would like to download a copy of the consultation, please visit our website:
www.norfolk.gov.uk/senstrateqgy.

Don't forget that we are also holding a series of consultation events where you
can come along and find out more about the consultation in each of the areas.
These events are held from 10am until 8pm and anyone is welcome to attend at
any time. There are now only 3 events remaining, which are due to be held on:

Thursday 22nd June at the Knights Hill Hotel in Kings Lynn
Wednesday 5th July at the Kings Centre in Great Yarmouth
Thursday 6th July at the Quality Hotel in Bowthorpe, Norwich

If you would like any further information, please contact Suzy Ladd or Michael
Bateman by telephone: 0844 800 8001 or by email: senstrategy@norfolk.gov.uk
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